
HUSTLERS NEWSLETTER!! 

Committee Members for 2012 
President: Tony Smart 0417059766 

Secretary: Cheryl Kreltszheim 57219712 

Minutes Secretary: Linda O’Donohue 

Treasurer: Peter Fisher 

Chairperson: Maree Jenkin 

Uniform Co-ordinators: Kim Smart    

WBI Reps: Joe Bedendo & Ash Campbell 

Coaches Coordinator: Stephen Smart 

0437956220 

Newsletter:  Abby Gorman & Tanya Smart 

Fundraising: Raff Sampson, Michelle Spence 

& Jane McNamara 

General Members: Gerard Collet & Bridget 

Byrne 

Basketball Victoria Country 2012 U16 State Team 
A huge congratulations to Carly Perso for gaining selection in 

the U16 Vic Country team which will participate in the       

Australian Championships in Tamworth in July. Carly         

attended selection trials in Wodonga, Bendigo  and a rigor-

ous 4 day      selection camp in Bal-

larat. She will attend several week-

end training camps leading up to the            

championships in Tamworth. Well 

done and good luck Carly! 

Junior Warriors Coaches   

Junior Warriors coaching applications for the 

2012-13 season can be found on the WBI 

website. Applications close on Wednesday 

16th May. 

 

WBI Sponsor 

A1 Tyrepower will give $5 from each tyre purchased, to 

Wangaratta Basketball, 

when this offer is mentioned. Please support the sponsors 

of Wangaratta Basketball. 

 

2012 Autumn season Final’s Dates 

Semi Finals - Monday 21st/Tuesday 22nd May 

Preliminary Finals - Monday 28th May 

Grand Finals - Monday 4th June 

 

Basketball Academy 
Congratulations to the following Hustlers basketballers 

who have been chosen to participate in the North East 

Regional Basketball Academy : Madeline Muller, Jalen 

Barker, Edward Daymon, Harri Smart, Lachie Bedendo, 

Daymn Hoffard, Ryan Holt, Jack Jenkin, Jordan Storer.  

PHOTOS 
Any parents / members objecting to 

their photo being utilized by the club 

for promotional purposes (e.g. on 

our website or presentation night), 

can you please contact a committee 

member.  

OUR SPONSORS 

 

SDM EARTHWORKS 

BELLS PLASTERING 

Wangaratta Basketball web     

address www.sportingpulse.com 
or search for Wangaratta Basket-

ball Sporting Pulse.  It has the   

season fixture, results and ladders. 

http://www.sportingpulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?c=1-4754-0-0-0


Hustlers Basketball Club 2012 Skills Day 
The Hustlers Basketball Club held a skills day for young 

basketballers on Sunday 18th March. The clinic was         

conducted by former Hustlers player Heather Oliver along 

with Joe Turner.  Heather spent 4 years playing College   

basketball and is now playing in the WNBL with 

Bendigo.  US-born Joe Turner is a former College            

basketballer and now a coach at Bendigo.  The clinic         

attracted 45 keen young basketballers, eager to learn from a 

local National League player.  In introducing Heather, 

Leanne Collihole mentioned that 

she was, “a player just like you, 

who worked hard and listened to 

her coaches – proving that anything 

can   happen if you work hard.” 

Training Times 
 

U10 Boys - 4-5pm Crt 1 U10 Girls - 4-5pm Crt 1  

U12 Boys - 5-6pm Crt 1 U12 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

U14 Boys - 6-7pm Crt 1 U14 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

U16 Boys - 6-7pm Crt 1 U16 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

Wodonga Basketball        

Association are conducting 

Level 1 Coaching Courses 

on:   

Saturday 19th/Sunday 20th 

May 

Saturday 17th/Sunday 18th 

November 
 

This is a good opportunity for 

those who are interested in Coach-

ing Warriors or just     furthering 

their coaching skills. 
 

For more information go to the 

Wangaratta or Wodonga     web-

sites. 
 

WBI subsidise the cost of the 

course. 
 

Please let Andrew Storer know if 

you are intending to do either of 

these courses. 

WARM UP TOPS  
Still available for $15 to 

members who haven’t got 

one. See Tony Smart 

Dates of next Season!! 
Training commences Thursday 28th July 

Season begins on Monday 8th August - Girls and  

Tuesday 9th August - Boys 

FEES MUST BE PAID BY Thursday 4th August!!! 

PIZZA’S after training on this night. 

Congratulations to Michelle Spence on successfully applying 

for a VicHealth Active Grant of $2,464 on behalf of the       

Hustlers Basketball Club.  This money will go towards         

basketballs, playing tops, first aide boxes and coach training.  

Well done!! 

 

SDM EARTHWORKS 

BELLS PLASTERING 

Bus Trip 
The bus trip to the SS&A 

raised close to $2,000 for 

the club.  A big thank you  goes out  

to Raf Sampson for all her organisa-

tion in running yet another successful 

bus trip.  A fun night was had by all. 


